

Happy November!

We at New Day Equine Therapy want to continue to reach out to our family during this uncertain time. This is a time to band together and help each other through the pandemic. Here's a message from all of us at the barn:

We have been so happy to restart our lesson program here at New Day Equine Therapy after the delay caused by COVID. With strict safety precautions in place, some of our students from last year have joined us as well as new students affiliated with Connors heroes!





On October 17th, we hosted the Hawthorne cancer resource center. This is a support group for cancer and breast cancer survivors affiliated with Johnston-Willis Hospital and the Sarah Cannon Cancer Institute. We had 12 ladies interact with our horses and ponies learning basic grooming skills. We enjoyed a wonderful lunch from Homemades by Suzanne (here in Ashland). After that, everyone got to ride around our ring on a beautiful fall day! Many thanks to our wonderful volunteers and Robin Yoder from Hawthorne for making this such a fun afternoon!

As of the writing of this letter, we have taught 116 lessons so far this year. For all of 2019, we taught 82 lessons starting in May of 2019.

New Day Equine Therapy is taking the COVID-19 crisis very seriously. We are taking every precaution to ensure the safety of everybody who comes to the barn. Therapy sessions have resumed with precautions in place, which can be found on our website at any time.



We want our family to remain happy and healthy during this uncertain time.